
 

 

 

COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: July 16, 2024 

ITEM TITLE, PRESENTER: Consideration and Approval of the Contract Amendment #2 between San 

Juan County and TecServ Modifying the Agreement Allowing for the 

FBI's Criminal Justice Information Systems Adherence and Guidelines. 

Mack McDonald, Chief Administrative Officer 

RECOMMENDATION: Make a Motion Approving the Amendment 

 

SUMMARY 

San Juan County through our Sheriff’s Office has access and passes criminal information which requires 

specialized information technology standards and adherence to protect data. In order to become 

compliant with their standards and to meet the obligations from the FBI, we needed to modify our 

contract with TecServ so that compliance with these standards can be met by our Information Systems 

consultant.  

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

 

The Parties previously entered into a Standard Service Provider Contract, dated December 6, 2022, and 

Amended with Amendment No. 1 on May 21, 2024 

FISCAL IMPACT 

This amendment does not have a fiscal impact but provides guidance for TecServ to remain compliant 

with access to the FBI systems.    


